
Dear HCT Competition Panel, 

This letter is being sent with a great eagerness of referring Dr. Marwa Eltanahy to participate in the 
forthcoming competition for the best-developed course within curriculum development. During this 
semester as the Education Division Chair for Sharjah campuses, I worked with Dr. Marwa Eltanahy who 
taught for one semester in Sharjah campus. 

Dr. Marwa Eltanahy H00461641 always seeks to innovate the ECE-3213 Teaching Science in Early Year 
curriculum. Her unique theoretical knowledge coupled with practical experience makes Ms. Marwa an 
irreplaceable member of our Program. The use of pedagogical principles with applications helps explain 
why ECE- 3213 Teaching Science in Early years is quite successful. 

Dr. Marwa Eltanahy has one of her strengths in the awareness that she has on how different students will 
need different things as well as knowing that education is constantly changing. She is talented in modifying 
instructional materials into attractive and stimulating tools for diverse learners coming with different 
backgrounds and having multiple learning styles. Her commitment to fostering an inclusive and supportive 
learning environment was seen through the System-wide STEM event organized by Dr. Marwa [ STEM 
Project Exhibition: STEM exhibitions by students for ECE]. 

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse Dr. Marwa Eltanahy for the curriculum development competition. 
If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Best Regards, 

Aisha Alteneiji – SJW Education Division Chairman 


